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THANK YOU!

To all the Auction Committee members, Volunteers, Donors, and Bidders
for your help in making our 2024 Annual Auction a successful event! It
could not have been accomplished without ALL of you!

Thank You! Thank you! Thank you!

Next year our Annual Auction will be on March 1st, 2025.
We are looking forward to your continued help and support.
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